
Friday Update, January 20, 2023 
 
Good evening Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with your Friday update, January 20, 2023. 
 
Registration TK and Kindergarten 
 
This is a reminder that Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten registration 
begins on Monday, January 23rd at 9:00 AM for the 2023-2024 school year at all 
school sites and the District Office. In addition, registration for Transitional 
Kindergarten students is for students turning 5 years old between September 2, 
2023 to April 2, 2024.   
 
Information for registration, please see below:  
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
On Saturday, February 25th from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM at Golden Valley High 
School, our District is joining William S. Hart Union High School District in 
hosting an exciting FREE Family Resource Fair for our community. 
 
Families will have an opportunity to attend workshops that focus on a 
variety of topics that will be presented by Sulphur Springs and William S. 
Hart Union School Districts’ staff and community partners in the Santa 
Clarita Valley. A few of the topics that will be presented are: 
 

• A-G Requirements for High School and University  

• Teens, Social Media, and Mental Health 

• Plugged in Parent: Keeping Kids Healthy, Safe, and Happy in the 
Digital Age 

• Mental Health Awareness and Self-Care 

• The Magic of Reading 

• How to Support your Active and Engaged High School Student 

• Healthy Habits for Families 

• Social & Emotional Skills for TK and Kindergarten 

• College of the Canyons, Helping You Achieve Your Goals! 
 
AND MANY MORE!! 
 



 
 

KIDS’ PROGRAM: 
 
 
 
 
While the parents are attending the event, your child will have an opportunity 
to attend a FREE Kids’ Program. Kids will be able to experience hands-on 
science activities, listen to Fire Fighters speak to them about safety, and 
participate in fun outdoor activities and much more! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
We will also be featuring our students who are in choir from 9:30 AM to 10:30 
AM in the Theater at Golden Valley High School.   
 
ONLY 300 Spaces Available: Kids’ Program: 
 
Registration is required for children, ages 4 to 13 years old, to attend the Kids’ 
Program. Please click on the link to register your child. Parents will receive a 
confirmation call from staff that your child is registered for the Program.  
 
FREE TRANSPORTATION 
 
To support families with transportation to the event, the following bus stops 
will be available, please see below. Buses will shuttle back-and-forth to the 
event, and will begin at 8:45 AM and conclude at 2:30 PM. Buses will run 
every 15 to 20 minutes. Please see the bus stops below: 
 
*Fahren Ct./Manzanita Lane 

https://forms.gle/D4MeJQJzW6WpQYDz7


 
*Palomino PI./ N. Silver Saddle Cr. 
 
*Canyon Springs Community School 
 
For More Information about: 
 

Many Families One Community Family Resource Fair 
 

Located at:  
 

27051 Robert C. Lee Pkwy, Santa Clarita, CA 91350 
 
Please click on the link to watch a video from a past Family Resource Fair.  
For further information regarding the Many Families One Community Family 
Resource Fair, please go to the Sulphur Springs website 
at www.sssd.k12.ca.us.   
 

 

 
 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful weekend. 

 
 
 

https://youtu.be/VRYRHY9dbFg
http://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/
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